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March 18, 1986

To Whom it May Concern,

This is a personal letter of recommendation for Victoria Lenhardt, who has
helped this company tremendously in straightening out many problems caused
by our past bookkeepers and accountants.

Victoria has also been very instrumental in helping us work with the State
Board of Equalization, the LA City Government and Yasuda Insurance Company
as well as other agencies and has been able to recoup a nominal amount of
money from these agencies due to her precise and inquisitive mind.

Although knowing CMA Security Group would be closing their doors, Victoria

has been a very loyal employee and I'm sure any company who hires her will
find her a very valuable asset.

S}ncerely,

Hichael E. Mina
Vice-President




